
Safety is always a top priority in Girl Scouts 
and our events are designed for the safety of youth who
 are not yet vaccinated against COVID-19.

If you are not able to follow these rules and would like to 
learn more about Girl Scouts, please send an email to 

and we will be happy to set up a time to connect.


